Google Groups
Sprouts Liquor License at La Brea and San Vicente

Carmen O'Connor <carmenbordas2014@gmail.com> Nov 28, 2018 10:14 AM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Concerned Neighbor:

My concern as a neighbor who uses San Vicente East quite frequently is, as | mentioned at that meeting, the
speed of the cars coming in that direction meeting a delivery truck coming around the corner or making a wide
turn into the parking lot. As well as fast moving cars on San Vicente meeting a line of cars waiting to get into
the parking lot.

My concerns about alcohol sales are that irresponsible patrons of alcoholic beverages could make the situation
very dangerous if they are driving.

Also, for alcohol addicted individuals it will be a very lucrative block to hang out on (with the Liquor store,
Sprouts, Target and Pipps all selling alcohol) to acquire their alcohol.

We do have at least on "half-way house" within 500 feet on S. Orange Grove near San Vicente and additional
local liquor sales could be concerning for people on that block, for the organization there, and for the people
who are trying to put their lives together.

Thank you.



